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August 7, 2023

Chuck Tierney

Knights of Columbus
616 South Cherry Street
Kernersville, N.C. 27284

Dear Chuck Tierney:

William Booth, Founder

Brian Peddle, General

Commissioner Kelly Igleheart, Territorial Commander
Lt. Colonel Ronnie Raymer, Divisional Commander
Major Andrew Wiley, 4rea Commander

Major Hazel Wiley, Area Commander

On behalf of The Salvation Army Ken Carlson Boys & Girls Club,
I would like to thank the Knights of Columbus Holy Cross
Council 8509 for donating $470.00 to our Boys & Girls Club.

We are so grateful to you for making this donation so that we are
able to provide great programs, activities and special events for

our Boys & Girls Club Members.

Thank you again for your kind donation. We are blessed to have
awesome friends like you that care about our Boys & Girls Club
members. Together we are making a difference in the lives of our

young people.

It looks like you had a great Golf Tournament!

Sincerely yours,

e

Sylvia P. Adams, Executive Director
The Salvation Army Boys & Girls Club
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